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           24th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers           
 
Christmas Production Tickets 
 
As you will probably be well aware, the children in Classes 1 and 2 are all hard at work rehearsing for 
this year’s Christmas production, ‘Stable Story’. 
 
Due to fire safety restrictions, we are limited to the number of seats that we can offer at each 
performance. As we have done in previous years, we are asking you to request tickets for the 
performances that you wish to attend. We will then issue the tickets to you (providing space is still 
available). Fire regulations refer to the total number of people, not seats. Therefore all children, 
including those sitting on laps, must have a ticket. 
 
Ticket allocations are as follows: Stable Story, a maximum of 3 tickets per family may be ordered in 
total across both performances. Please fill in the slip below and return to Miss Britt.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the performances. Please ensure that you bring your tickets with 
you to gain admittance. 
 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mary Gray 
Head of School 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Stable Story 
 

Name of child.............................................................................................. 
 
Please send the following tickets (write the number of tickets required in the boxes up to a maximum of 3 in 
total over the two performances i.e. 1 for one performance and 2 for the other or 3 for one performance 
and none for the other) 
 
Monday 5th December 2.00pm     
 
 
Tuesday 6th December 6.00pm              
 
I would be interested in                extra tickets if there are any left over on …………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………… (please state which day).   
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